
  

  
 

  

  
 

  

  
  
 

Introducing the Ocean County Prevention Hub 
 

  
 

Building Resilient Communities: 

NJ’s Source to Support Individuals, Youth and Families 

 



The Prevention Hub is a statewide system of provider agencies that serve as local 
connectors to substance use prevention programs and resources available in each of 

NJ’s 21 counties, providing residents and professionals with evidence-based 
prevention education, interventions, strategies, and programs to support all sectors of 

the community, including youth, parents, schools, law enforcement, faith-based 
organizations, and others.  

 

For NJ residents to thrive in a safe and healthy environment, communities must 
address the numerous risk factors that affect our youth, families, and the broader 
population so that we can collectively reduce early use of alcohol and other drugs, 

typically the first step on the path to addiction. With the help of the Prevention Hub, we 
can build more resilient communities across the state. 

 

Check out Ocean County's Prevention Hub 

and associated Warm Line 

managed by the DART Coalition at: 
 

 

http://www.rwjbh.org/preventionhub  
 

 

 

Not from Ocean County? Click here to find your county's hub! 
 

  
 

Amy Piacente-Desch, Prevention Manager 

DART Prevention Coalition of Ocean County 

RWJBarnabas Health Institute for Prevention and Recovery 

amy.piacentedesch@rwjbh.org | dart@rwjbh.org | rwjbh.org/dart 
 

 
You are subscribed to The DART Coalition mailing list as recreation@twpoceannj.gov. 
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